CANCELED
TO: 

City of La Porte Common Council


Members of the Press

CC:

Tom Dermody, Mayor



Courtney Parthun, Clerk-Treasurer



Nick Otis, City Attorney
FROM:
Ashley Knoll, Clerk-Treasurer’s Office
DATE:

September 6, 2023
RE:

CANCELED - 2024 Budget Workshop
Notice is hereby given, pursuant to the “Open Door Law” (I.C. 5-14—1.5) that there will be a Workshop regarding the 2024 Budget held with the members of the City of La Porte Common Council, scheduled for Tuesday, September 12, 2023, at 1:30pm at City Hall, located at:801 Michigan Ave., La Porte, IN  46350. 
The purpose of the Workshop is to discuss the proposed 2024 Budget for the City of La Porte.
This is not a closed meeting, and the public is welcome to attend, however, as this is a Council Workshop, there will be no opportunity for public participation.  

